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Dear Future Freshmen and Families:

New London High School would like to invite you to Future Freshmen Night on Monday, January 10th
from 5:00-7:00 pm. This event will set the stage for your child’s transition to high school. It will also kick off
the scheduling process for incoming freshmen. The move from middle school to high school is an
important step in the educational journey. We are dedicated to making the transition as seamless as
possible for students and families.

Our goal for the evening is to make sure all students and families are well-informed consumers of the
educational options New London High School has to offer. We believe this knowledge will allow our
students to maximize their educational experience. Students and families will be able to tour the building,
visit with staff, explore all the clubs and activities NLHS has to offer, and learn about the upcoming
scheduling process.

During the event students and families will have the opportunity to learn about:
e NLHS Mission, Vision, and Expectations
Skills needed for success in college and careers
Course Offerings (All NLHS staff will be available to answer questions and provide support)
Course Pathways
Scheduling
o How to assist your son/daughter
o How to plan course sequencing
o How to schedule through Skyward
Dual Credit Courses
Youth Apprenticeship
Advanced Placement
School to Work
The removal of class rank and weighted grades
Athletics and Activities
Special Education Services

5:00-7:00 Open House
5:30-6:00 Future Freshmen Meeting. (Auditorium)

| strongly encourage all parents, guardians, and students to attend this informational event. Providing
guidance and support in your son/daughter’s education will go a long way in helping them achieve
academic success and becoming college and career ready.

Thank you,

Brian Yerkey
Principal NLHS
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